
   

 

This week’s attendance is 94.1%.  Our target for the year is: 97% 
The year group(s) with the highest attendance is/areFS2: 98.3% 

 

 

Weekly Word 
Care Curiosity Determination 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 

19.7.2024 
 
To all Parents/Carers, 
 
Some people have asked me on the gate if things are slowing down in school as we 
move towards the end of term.  I would love to say yes but it is, in fact, quite the 
opposite!  Loads going on and loads more to come (including the ice-cream van on 

Monday!) 😊 
 
Some great news to arrive this week was being awarded the School Games Gold 
Mark.  We won it last year so it is great to have our commitment towards sport for 
all recognised for another 12 months.  Well done to everyone involved! 
 
Middle left more new resources for the Y1 Continuous Provision environment.  This 
time, a range of tyres and lots of big pieces of timber.  They have loved it!  I am 
guessing that is some kind of vehicle but I could be wrong! 
 
Bottom left, children in Y2 using their Base 10 equipment to assist them with place 
value.  Hands on Maths definitely seems to work with the younger children and their 
understanding. 
 
Lots of other news… 
Firstly, we would like to say a warm farewell to Mrs Guest, one of our Teaching 
Assistants.  She has been with us nearly 8 years and we wish her the very best in 
retirement.  Thank you, Mrs Guest, for all you have done and the extra special 
support you have given to our VI children over the years. 
 
A big thank you again to the PTFA for organising the school discos last night.  We 
were well and truly blessed with the weather and it was a great event.  Thank you 
also to parents/carers for supporting and turning up in your numbers! 
 
Another thank you to everyone who has completed the end of year questionnaire. 
We had 239 responses in total which is, by far, a new record and gives us a really 
clear picture of what we do well and where we need to improve.  Early indications 

suggest we have an increased number of positive responses in nearly all areas 😊 
 

And finally, some parents/carers have commented on the irregularity of Twitter 
and how long it takes posts to make their way on to the website.  To be honest, 
since Twitter became X we have had all kinds of problems with posts uploading 
so we will take some time over the summer holidays to review whether this is the 
best platform for us to use. 

Have a lovely weekend, 
Mr Johnson 

 


